
New Books! 

There were 231 books 

added to the  Library’s 

collection in the 

month of  October. 

Here are a few! 

 

 

 

 

Soda Politics             

By: Marion Nelson 

 

 

 

 

The Way Back From 

Broken                    

By: Amber Keyser 

 

 

 

 

 

The Whisper              

By: Pamela    

Zagarenski 

If you would like to receive the Newsletter via 

Email, please let us know either by phone or 

the next time you come in leave your name 

and Email in the box at the front desk.  

Guess who will be      

visiting the  Library 

starting in December? 

Upcycled Books & 

Greeting Cards  

November 7th            

10:00 am - 2:00pm       

Ever wondered what to 

do with your old books? 

Come learn how to 

“Upcycle” them.        

Materials will be       

provided. Please call the  

Library to (RSVP), or 

for more information.  

Library News 
The Library will be closed  

November 11th Veterans Day 

November 26th and 27th  

Thanksgiving 

The Outdoor Book Drop is on its way! 

 

Congratulation!  

Peyton LeBleu  

She was the        

Library’s Fall 

Carnival Book 

Bag Winner 

 

 

Do you know? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Library has a book basket.       

Patrons can use it when they want to 

check out books. We keep the basket 

at the  front desk, if you ever need it, 

ask, and an employee will be happy to 

get it for you.  


